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Jessica Kennedy

From: Clerks
Subject: FW: Application Number A2-25

From: Kathy Decoteau   
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2025 1:15 PM 
To: Clerks <clerks@eastgarafraxa.ca> 
Subject: Application Number A2-25 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
 
 
We strongly object to the Variance Application A2-25 based on the following Points. 
 
1.  Concerns about disrupting the habitat for wildlife and many species of birds. 
2.  Allowing all these variances would be setting a precedent for other developers and should 
not be permitted. 
3.  We have reason to believe other builders have looked at this particular lot previously and 
have been advised 
     of the restrictions making the lot “undevelopable”. 
 
We do not support this application and respectfully request Council decline the application. 
 
 
Reg and Kathy Decoteau 
103054 Ten Sideroad 

 
 

 
 




